
The Hoot 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

 

Our topic for this half 

term is Me, Myself 

and I. 

 

Look out for a letter 

about our upcoming 

Geography trip 

around the local area! 

Year 1 Edition . 

Wb: 2/10/2017 . 

English 
We will be learning about oral story telling rehearsal and using drama to support 

our writing. 

How to support your child: Read through The Gruffalo with your child if you have 

it at home, or another exciting tale. Talk about how the characters behaved and 

why. Can you act out a scene together?  

You could ask your child to retell you the story acting out their favourite parts. 

Maths 
We will be continuing to learn about ordering numbers including  counting for-

wards and backwards.  We will also be learning about ordinal numbers (e.g. 1st, 

2nd, 3rd etc) and how to use a number line correctly to help support us when 

ordering numbers.  We will be recapping all our work on place value to check 

our learning and understanding. 

Key vocabulary:  greater than,  more than, less than, smaller, than, most, least, 

fewer than, order, compare. 

How to support your child:  ask your child to order dominoes, digit cards etc 

from smallest to largest and largest to smallest.   

Homework 
  Look out for our homework project ‘Be an Autumn Scavenger’ -

this is due back in school on 12/10/17 

Phonics 

 This week’s sounds:  

igh, or, ow and ur 


